
Dear 

I am writing to you in reply to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to Nottinghamshire 
County Council. I have the following information. 

 
1. Names and job titles of the STPs latest leadership team, including any independent chair, leader, 
finance lead, clinical lead, SRO, programme director, and any other senior STP team members. Please 
specify which of these if any are working full time on the STP work.  
Leadership Board information is available using the link below (chaired by David Pearson) – none are 

working full time on STP work:  
www.stpnotts.org.uk/about-the-stp/who-we-are 

 
The tables below reflect the workforce position for the Nottinghamshire Health and Care Sustainability 

and Transformation Partnership at 1 October 2017: 

 

STP Managing Director  
(joint role, also Director of 

Commissioning Operations NHSE 
/Nottinghamshire) 

Wendy Saviour 
(0.6WTE) 

Deputy Managing Director Roz Howie 

(1WTE) 

Assistant Director  

 

Joanna Cooper 

(1WTE) 

STP Senior Finance Lead  Marcus Pratt 
(0.4WTE) 

STP Finance Lead  Tom Stanford 

(0.6WTE) 

STP Head of Communications 
and Engagement 

Jo Travis  
(0.6WTE) 

 
2. The total number of whole time equivalent people in the team working on the STP full time (in 
roles dedicated to the STP work). 
4.2 WTE 

 
3. Brief details of the governance of the STP  
See attached the latest version.   

 
4. Whether the STP plans to split into separate areas, or join with another STP.  
There are currently no plans for the STP to plans to split into separate areas, or join with another 
STP.  

 

5. How much national transformation funding does the STP expect to receive during 2017-18? 
The STP has received a transformation allocation of £5.7m for 2017/18 £2.7m of which has been 

aligned to the development of an accountable care system (ACS) in greater Nottingham.   
 

6. The STP’s system financial control total for the end of 2016-17, if known. 
A System Financial Control Total was not developed in 2016/17, however work is underway to 
establish a shadow System Financial Control Total in 2017/18. 

 
If you have any queries or concerns then please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference 

number above in any future communications. 
 

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 

complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints and 
Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or e-mail 

complaints@nottscc.gov.uk. 

http://www.stpnotts.org.uk/about-the-stp/who-we-are
mailto:complaints@nottscc.gov.uk

